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September 10th, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Welcome to School Year 2023-2024 and welcome to the PTSA at King George V School!

The PTSA at King George V School exists for the benefit of all students, teachers, and parents.
Our primary mission is to create a strong sense of community and belonging among students,
teachers, and parents. As an independent association, we work closely with the school
management team to foster communication and collaboration between home and school.

Our goal is to bring together all stakeholders in KGV to create the best possible environment
and learning experience for our students. We go above and beyond by involving students in
our association, which allows us to have a more comprehensive and well-rounded perspective
on the needs and aspirations of our school community.

To support our initiatives and provide valuable resources, we kindly ask all families to
contribute an annual PTSA fee. The fee is HK$200 per family. We deeply appreciate your
contribution, and in return, we will organise a variety of activities to enhance the parent life at
KGV.

An e-payment invoice will be sent to you, and upon payment, your child/children will receive
their KGV student ID card in November. The KGV student ID card provides exclusive
discounts at a wide range of retail outlets, adding extra value to your membership and
enhancing your experience within the KGV community.

We are pleased to announce that PTSA will be hosting, in collaboration with the school and
students, a Christmas Bazaar featuring a fantastic outdoor concert complemented by
vendor/student stalls and a food court in early December. Additionally, we will organise a
variety of activities that cater to different parents' interests and needs. These include our
regular parent education workshops as well as social, cultural, and charity events that bring
our community closer together, for example, the brand new Year Level Parents Socials and
Parent Book Club. We encourage your active involvement by joining the PTSA Committee
and engaging in the activities, workshops and forums, be it online or in person, throughout the
school year. Upcoming events will be announced in the newsletter, parent bulletin, and
WhatsApp groups. We will also call on parent volunteers to help out at events, please look out
for our updates and notices.

We believe that your input is invaluable in shaping the direction of our association and
strengthening our school community. Our parent body consists of resourceful individuals who
offer unwavering support and serve as inspiring role models. We wholeheartedly invite you to
become a valued member of our community by sharing your unique ideas and
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valuable skills. Feel free to email us at ptsa@kgv.edu.hk to get involved or for enquiries. Your
contributions will be greatly appreciated and cherished.

On behalf of the PTSA Committee, we invite you to join the KGV PTSA and work with us!
Together, we can create an exceptional learning environment. Together we can ensure the
success and well-being of our students. Together we can support each other, and together,
we can make KGV a remarkable place to be.

Warm Regards,
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Puivi Shah
KGV PTSA Chair
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